
 

Free COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic 
Updated Bivalent Boosters Now Available!  

 

 

 

Location: 
Minnesota State  

Student Life Center 
900 Minnesota 34, Detroit Lakes, MN 

 
Vaccine Type: Pfizer-BioNTech 

People aged 12 and older are now recommended to get an updated bivalent booster dose at least 2 months after 
their final primary series dose or last booster shot. Either bivalent booster can be used interchangeably. 

 
Appointments Available: 

September 30, 2022, 12:00 – 6:00 PM 

October 7, 2022, 12:00 – 6:00 PM 

Walk-Ins are welcomed, but appointments are recommended.  

 

For All Pfizer Doses: Must be 12 years-old or older  
*Parents must give consent for all minors and are required to be present for children ages 5-15. 



To sign up for an appointment: 
• Appointments are now bookable for the first dose date listed above. To schedule, use this link: 

https://my.primary.health/r/becker-lph-mn-state?registration_type=Default  
 

• Or scan the below QR code: 

 
 

What you need to sign up for an appointment: 
• You need to provide only your first name, last name, date of birth, and home address. 

• You are encouraged to provide your mobile phone number and email address, if you have them. 

• If you are unable to sign up for an appointment in advance, walk-ins are welcomed.  

 

What you need for your appointment: 
• You are required to wear a mask and comply with social distancing requirements. 

• You need to confirm your first name, last name, date of birth, and home address. 

• You do NOT need to show an ID. 

• You do NOT need medical insurance. 

• Language interpretation and American Sign Language (ASL) will be available onsite. 

• ADA accommodations available onsite. 
 

 

What is a bivalent booster? 
Bivalent vaccines are updated booster vaccines that protect against the original strain of COVID-19 and the 
Omicron variants currently circulating (BA.4 and BA.5). Updated COVID-19 boosters can both help restore 
protection that has decreased since previous vaccination and provide broader protection against newer variants. 
Everyone who is eligible—including those who are moderately or severely immunocompromised—are 
recommended to receive one dose of the updated vaccine. 

 

To have the best protection against COVID-19, you should make sure you are up to date on your COVID-19 
vaccines. For more information, visit CDC: Stay Up to Date with Your COVID-19 Vaccines Including Boosters. 
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Contact health.communications@state.mn.us to request an alternate format. 
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